Town of Tisbury

Department of Public Works

Public Announcement

Pursuant to the requirements of the Town of Tisbury Sewer By-Law, the Board of Public Works Commissioners held a public Open Meeting on Monday, February 24, 2014 to deliberate and approve wastewater, grease and septage processing user fees for Fiscal Year 2015. Whereas a quorum of members of the Board of Public Works Commissioners was not present, the matter was continued to Monday, March 24, 2014 at 7:15 PM at the Department of Public Works Facility located at 115 High Point Lane, Vineyard Haven, MA.